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Discolored Water 

The City of Oneida Water Department expects there to be 

temporary dirty water in portions of the distribution system 

beginning the morning of 9/9/25.  Residents are advised to check 

their cold water prior to utilizing their hot water.  Caution 

should be exercised if washing clothes during this timeframe.  The 

discoloration will be caused by work being conducted at the 

Glenmore Reservoir Dam.  The water is safe, and the color should 

clear quickly.  

The discoloration may affect all districts within the public 

water supply.  
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